
 

Middle Years 
 news 

Principal’s Report 
 
Swimming Sports  
On Tuesday 18th February, WMYC held the annual Swimming Carnival 
at Waves in Wodonga.  Red House were the winners on the day in a 
very close finish, taking out the day by 172 points. It was a very 
successful carnival. It was pleasing to see so many students embrace 
the day and dress up in their house colours. As well as the swimming 
there were many other activities on the day both in and out of the 
pool. We thank sports coordinators Jade Carmody and Skye Hillier for 
their coordination of the sports and all staff, students and parents 
who participated to make the day such a success.  

 
Camps Week 10- 14th March  
Camps week is fast approaching. All students should have selected a 
camp or local activity to be involved in during the week. There are no 
scheduled classes during the week. If your child is going on a camp the 
full amount should be paid by this Friday, 28th February. Please 
contact the College office to arrange payments.  
 

Maree Cribbes 
Campus Principal 
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Student Led Conferences 
 

Monday February 24, 2020 
 

3:30pm - 6pm 
 

Parents are invited to book interviews with their 
students subject teachers. 
 

To book  go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au  and 

enter the booking code mj3r4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘On Show’ 
 

Wednesday 18 March 
3:30pm - 7:30pm 

Felltimber Campus 
Hedgerow Court, Wodonga 

 
 

Campus tours of Huon and Felltimber 
 

Interactive Displays 
 

Career Conversations and Year 10 Transition 
 

Year 7 Transition Information 
 
 

featuring from 6:pm - 7:30pm 

Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 
‘Raising Happy and Resilient Young People‘ 

 
 
 

All members of the WMYC community and 
families of Year 6 students are invited to attend 

 
 

For further information, please contact 
Assistant Principal Sarah Kilner 

skilner@wmyc.vic.edu.au or 02 6057 9000 

http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au


 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2020 Activity 

Feb 24 ► Student Led Conferences 

Feb 28 ► Huon Year 7 Immunisations 

Mar 6 ► Felltimber Year 7 Immunisations 

Mar 9 ► Labour Day Holiday - No School 

Mar 10 - 13 ► Camp Week 

Mar 18 ► WMYC ‘On Show’ 

Mar 26 ► Athletics Carnival 

Mar 27 ► Last Day of Term 

Camp Week 2020 
March 10 - 13 

 

All camp payments need to be finalised by February 28 
 

All students are expected to attend camp. 
To book, go to: 

 

https://events.humanitix.com.au/wodonga-middle-years-
college-camps-activities-week  

 Nominate a Young Person 
(14 to 24 years, who lives, 
works or studies in Wodonga) 
for the  
 

2020 Red Carpet Awards                                     
 
 

Nominations close Friday, May 15, 2020 at 5pm in the 
following categories: 

 Individual Community Service 

 Sport and Recreation Volunteer 

 Endurance and Resilience 

 Commitment to Continuous Learning and Development 

 Contribution to Music and Performing Arts 

 Contribution to Visual Arts and Media 

 Young Carer 

 Young worker 

 Advocacy and Action 
 
For more information and an application form visit: 
wod.city/rcya or email rcya@wodonga.vic.gov.au 

Come and play Rugby Union with the 
Steamers Junior Rugby Union Club 
 
Tackle Rugby Teams from U6 through to 
U16 - mixed teams for  younger age 
groups 

New in 2020—girls only U13, U15 & U17 tackle 
Girls Touch ‘7 a side’ from U10 to U16 
Fantastic values based family environment 
Training starts March 6 
More info: juniors@alburywodongarugby.com 
0409 258 675 (Matt Wells);  

Albury Junior Chess Club 
 
Come and play chess, make new 
friends and gain new skills.  Ages 8 - 18, 
all skill levels (including beginners) are 
welcome. 

$5 per week (+ $10 yearly membership), first 2 weeks 
are free.  Prizes to be won. 
Every Thursday commencing February 27 
6:00pm-7:30pm 
Albury High School, 625 Kiewa Street, Albury 
More info: davidjmarsh68@gmail.com or 0412 668 933 

https://events.humanitix.com.au/wodonga-middle-years-college-camps-activities-week
https://events.humanitix.com.au/wodonga-middle-years-college-camps-activities-week

